Arthur H. Shears, M.D., C.M., C.R.C.D. [C]
PHYSICAL MEDICINE

OFFICE PHONE 422-6367 RESIDENCE PHONE 422-7794 SUITE 302 - MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING 5880 SPRING GARDEN ROAD HALIFAX, NOVA SCOTIA

March 6, 1969

Miss Barbara Hinds The Halifax Mail Star Halifax Herald Building Argyle Street, Halifax

Dear Miss Hinds:

I must apologize for the long delay in reviewing the outlines of articles 1 and 3, which you kindly forwarded to me a few weeks ago. However, in order that I could get a little holiday, it was necessary to "go full blast" prior to going away.

As you will see, I have suggested deleting all references to myself except in certain areas where I have suggested using the impersonal designation of "the Medical Director". This is rather important because of the team nature of our program and because, in things to do with health care, it is wrong for one person to be "held forward". The references to Mr. Caldwell and Mr. Curren personally are quite alright as their efforts in relationship to the Centre is in the capacity of volunteers to make the program popossible.

I realize that you would not want the articles to appear sterile but I really think that this approach would be in the best interest of the Centre and those it serves.

Please call me at anytime if you would like to discuss this further. I will make myself available at anytime if you wish to have further discussions.

Sincerely,

Arthur H. Shears, M. D.

Wither of theory

AS/ns